Sent: 25/03/2021 8:32:50 PM
Subject: Application No. DA2021/0052

Dear Sir/Madam

firstly | wonder why this short timetable, we got your notice

only yesterday in the letterbox and have only couple of days

to respond. Imagine we would be away for a couple of weeks? It's ridicules.

Our concern is the loss of water views , because of the much higher
roof edge at the front of the building. Devaluation is eminent.

Our second concern is loss of privacy.

Six windows shown on the southern elevation, are
facing strait in our front yard and take way the privacy
from our deck, terrace and living space.

These are our objections,
otherwise everything else is fine.



